Fordley Primary School Dudley Drive Dudley Northumberland NE23 7LE

Phone: 0191 2008030

Email: fordleycommunity.primary@northtyneside.gov.uk

Website: www.fordleyschool.com

Twitter: @FordleyPrimary Headteacher: Mrs C.L. Withers (BA QTS Hons, NPQH)

WORLD BOOK DAY - Thursday 1st March 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Next Thursday (1st March) is World Book Day and we would like to invite all children to come into school dressed as their favourite book character.

During the day the children will be able to take part in exciting book-related activities such as:

- Creating a potato book character, judged at the end of the day with prizes for the most creative ones
- A book quiz
- Afternoon tea and a chilled read
- Creating a whole class book door
- A book hunt

and much more.

Before the Day - Extreme Reading Competition

We challenge children and families to send in a photo of you all reading in unusual places. You can send the photo in with your child, tweet it @FordleyPrimary or email it to fordleycommunity.primary@northtyneside.gov.uk Winners will be announced in a special assembly on World Book Day. Please make sure any entries reach us by Thursday 1st March.

Any donations of cakes/biscuits for the afternoon tea would be appreciated as we would like children to also bring in a silver coin for the cake sale.

If you have any further questions about this, please speak to Mrs Brewster or Mrs Elliott who lead English across the school

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C.L. Withers Headteacher



















